From: Yvonne Marie Rauch

To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: | support strong climate change legislation
Date: Wednesday, January 22, 2020 4:25:39 PM

I have spent my adult life in various parts of Oregon—Klamath Falls, Mitchell, Gresham, Gaston and now
Medford. | often wonder how long it will take before our legislators and business leaders realize climate change is
not a bipartisan issue but an impending crisis that needs immediate attention. The science is in. Stop fiddling while
Rome (Oregon,California, Australia) burns and coastal cities drown and weather becomes dangerous as opposed to
inconvenient. Start us moving toward a future that eliminates fossil fuels and gives definition to a sustainable
economy and future.

Sincerely,
Yvonne Rauch

Senate District 3
Medford, OR


mailto:yrauch1970@gmail.com
mailto:SENR.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov

